Shutesbury Board of Health April 24, 2024, 7 pm Virtual meeting

Present: Catherine Hilton, chair; Norene Pease, Arleen Read, Garrett Simonsen, board members; Mike and Lynda Grybko, Lauren and Chad Grybko, Tom Siefert, Frank McGinn, guests.

Actions taken:

The board voted unanimously to grant the Grybkos' request to defer the Title 5 inspection of 36 South Laurel Drive, A-41, which they intend to buy. In accordance with 310CMR15.301(4)(b), the inspection may be deferred for six months after the sale, with replacement of the system, if required, within two years. The board will enter into a binding, written, notarized agreement with the Grybkos.

Discussion:

Norene summarized recent actions of the Valley Regional Health Collaborative. She will request more covid tests.

Adjourn 7:50